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November 29, 2021.

UM-SOC, The Maastricht University Security Operations Centre, wishes to thank Lütfü Mert Ceylan 
for reporting a vulnerability on one of the webservers of Maastricht University.

In a responsible and detailed fashion the vulnerability on the webserver was described and 
demonstrated, and because of this report Maastricht University has taken measures to prevent 
abuse of the vulnerability.

Regards,

Jules Silvertand,

IT Security Analyst,

UM-SOC

 


